Jordan Orvik
orvikj@gmail.com
520-392-5732

11251 E Placita Rancho Grande
Tucson, AZ 85730-5807

Southwest Oklahoma Chapter
7513 NW Willow Creck Dr
Lawton, OK 73505-4006

Dear Scholarship Donor.

Thank you very much for this scholarship to fund my higher education! This will help me pursue my
degree and secure a good job in the future!

My name is Jordan, and I am currently studying Computer Science at the University of Arizona. I am a
sophomore this year, and classes are going well! I am maintaining a high GPA and learning many new
things every day. College has been a very awesome, vet challenging experience that I hope to get through
with high remarks! As of now. I plan to graduate with a bachelor's degree in May of 2026. I may pursue
graduate school, or get a career after that. My goal with my computer science degree will be to join a
software or hardware design team and come up with technology that people will like to use. I want to
listen to what people say they want in technology and work to develop it. My ultimate goal will be to
create technology that is revolutionary or helpful and that lots of people would like to use and later
improve upon. But this goal would not be as reachable without your help toward funding my education.
So for this, T once again thank you. You are helping someone achieve success in a field they have very
high interest in.

Best wishes,
Jordan Orvik



CDR Ross Orvik, USN (ret)

RORVIK@ORVIK.COM

11251 E. Placita Rancho Grande

Tucson, AZ 85730

FIRST ENDORSEMENT RE: SW OK MOAA CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP DONOR

SW OK MOAA, as a proud father of Sophomore Jordan Orvik, | wanted to express my personal gratitude
for your sponsorship of Jordan’s additional MOAA scholarship grant. He has kept up his studies and GPA
and additionally begun part time employment in addition to his volunteer skills.

Jordan grew up as a military child with several PCS and changes in schools. It is a positive relief to see
him thriving at the University of Arizona and majoring in a difficult curriculum such as Computer Science.

The generosity of the SW OK Chapter mirrors the efforts we make here in the Tucson chapter to help
assist our community and expanded military family. | again extend my personal and professional MOAA
thanks.

Ross Orvik



Dennis Clippinger

From: Charles Vaughan [chuck.vaughan@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 12:57 PM

To: dennis.clippinger@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Thank you from Arizona for scholarship
Dennis,

The Southwest Oklahoma Chapter recently selected Jordan Orvik, the son of one of our chapter
members, Rusty Orvik, as the Southwest Oklahoma Chapter #2 -designated scholar for the 2023-
2024 school year. Thank you for selecting Jordan for your scholarship! Jordan has autism which
means some of his special classes and his assistance cost more for college. Getting your
scholarship for Jordan is a big help to the family and is really appreciated by all.

Thanks for helping another student attend college!

Charles 'Chuck' Vaughan

CAPT, USN (retired)

President, Catalina Mountains Chapter of MOAA
505-553-4364



